






       
 

Hawkins County Government 
Mark DeWitte                   150 E. Washington Street  Phone: 423-272-7359 

County Mayor   Rogersville, TN 37857   Fax: 423-272-1867 
mark.dewitte@hawkinscountytn.gov 

May 8, 2024 
 
Congresswoman Diana Harshbarger 
Washington DC Office 
167 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman Harshbarger: 
 
Hawkins County is pleased to provide a support letter for the City of Kingsport’s effort to 
apply for State and Tribal Assistance (STAG) funds for the Beech Creek Water Line 
Upgrade and Extension.   The City of Kingsport and Hawkins County have been trying 
for many years to get public water service to the community but have not been able to 
find a viable funding source.  Addressing the water needs of residents with poor well and 
spring water is a high priority.  The high levels of sulfur and calcium in well and spring 
water are causing residents issues.   
 
I hope all is well with you and I’m sure I’ll see you soon.  Thank you for consideration of 
this request.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mark DeWitte 
Mayor 
 
c.  Julia Block, Legislative Assistant 
     Chad Austin, City of Kingsport 
     Ken Rea, First Tennessee Development District 
 

https://harshbarger.house.gov/contact/offices/washington-dc-office
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